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RE:         Utilities & Waste Management Moving To New Location_______________                 
Starting September 4, 2012, the Mason County Utilities & Waste Management Administration 
Staff from Building 2 and the Board of Equilization will be operating at the Public Works facility 
located at 100 W Public Works Drive (located on the Northwest corner of the intersection of 
State Route 101 and State Route 102). 
 
Mason County is announcing that beginning on September 10, 2012, the Utilities and Waste 
Management Department's business office is moving from its current location at 410 North 4th 
Street in Shelton.  The office staff will now be located in the Mason County Public Works 
Building, which is located at the intersection US 101 and State Route 102 at 100 W Public 
Works Drive. The move is part of the integration of the Utilities Department into the Public 
Works Department. 
  
The Utility's current contact information; including phone numbers, fax numbers and email 
addresses will remain the same.  Beginning on September 10 payments in person will only be 
received at the Public Works Building's front desk, which operates Weekdays from 7:30 am to 
4:30 pm. 
  
If you have questions regarding the relocation, please contact the Utilities and Waste 
Management Division at 360-427-9670, ext 207 or from Belfair 360-275-4467, extension 207. 
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